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1. The Licensees of the Delhi Electricity Regulatory Commission (DERC), namely, BSES Rajdhani 

Power Limited (BRPL), BSES Yamuna Power Limited (BYPL) and North Delhi Power Limited 

(NDPL) have filed their Multi-Year Tariff Petitions before the Commission for the period 2007-11. 

2. The last date for receipt of comments from stakeholders, which was originally the 10th 

December, 2007 was extended to 20th December, 2007.   

3. Due to representations received from various quarters, the Commission has decided to again 

extend the last date for receipt of comments from stakeholders to 31st December, 2007.  It 

may kindly be noted that no further extension would be granted by the Commission under 

any circumstances. 

4. In view of the extension now being granted by the Commission, the public hearings which 

were being scheduled from 26th to 28th December, 2007 have been postponed.  Fresh dates 

would be sent individually to all stakeholders.  
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